
Sabetha Middle School Report 
To: USD 113 BOE Members 

From: Matt Garber 

Date: 1/6/21 

Re: January BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 
1. PTO Spelling Bee:  We will host the PTO Spelling Bee on Friday at 1:45 

PM.  We are planning to provide 2 tickets to each participant.  We are 
also planning to livestream/record the event. 
 

2. Boys Basketball:  Our season will be starting on Monday, January 11 at 
Jeff West.  Each school will have some differences in how they will host 
events in their school facilities.  We are planning to use our regular 
facilities:  SMS gym and SHS JV gym.  We are planning to livestream 
these events to the YouTube channel, Sabetha Media. 
 

3. Scholars Bowl:  Our Scholars Bowl team will begin practices soon.  With 
preliminary league discussions, these contests will look much different.  
Final procedures will be determined soon. 
 

4. Second Step:  Our scheduled curriculum will start up again on Wednesday, 
January 13 during our Seminar time. 
 

5. PLC:  During our PLC time on Monday, January 11th, we will be reviewing 
our FastBridge data and MTSS groupings.  We will also discuss the start 
of our 2nd semester and procedures that need to be reinforced such as 
our Behavior Matrix, IPAD Bootcamp and Navigating Change.  We will also 
discuss ideas for our new building goals for the next cycle of KESA. 
 

6. Recognition Assembly:  We will be recognizing our Quarter 2 honor roll 
students, Girls Basketball and Wrestling on Wednesday, January 6th. 
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 
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